
 

September 26, 2013 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 

M4P 1E4 
 

Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2013-0202- Union Gas Limited – 2014-2018 Incentive Regulation Application  

 
In response to the Ontario Energy Board’s Procedural Order No.1 dated September 19, 2013 Just Energy 

is writing to inform the Board that it takes no position on the comprehensive Settlement Agreement 
between Union Gas Limited and the stakeholders. 

 

Regards, 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Nola Ruzycki 
Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 

 
cc.  Chris Ripley - Union Gas 


